

## THE REGENCY OF WEST SUMBAWA

Bung Karno Street No.2 KTC Taliwang West Sumbawa

Email: prokopimksb@gmail.com, telp no: (0372) 8281747, faximili: (0372) 8281765

Monday, May27, 2025

Number: 000.4.7.3/164/BRIDA/V/2025

José María Marín Lead, OGP Local Open Government Partnership

Dear José M. Marín,

As the relected Head of Government West Sumbawa Regent, I am pleased to reaffirm our city's desire to continue as part of the Open Government Partnership (OGP) Local program, which we proudly joined in 2020.

Since joining, we have made significant strides in promoting transparency, citizen engagement, and accountability, including initiatives such as with actions plan : open data platforms, and participatory budgeting.

We continue to uphold principles within the Open Government Declaration and our journey of collaboration, learning, and action, and we commit to working together as partners with non-governmental stakeholders to deliver and implement a new open government action plan.

We will continue to be an active member of this global community, leading by example supporting other members with peer exchanges, and engaging at the local, national, and international level to promote the values of open government.

Looking ahead, our administration is dedicated to co-creating a new open government action plan, building on our past achievements, and focusing on will give to basic community services by meeting decent living standart program.

We look forward to continuing working together to make the government of The realisation of "KSB Maju" extraordinary towards the transformation of the welfare of the people of West Sumbawa.

A. Bman Nurmansyah, ST., M.Si

Head of Government's West Sumbawa